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MEETING DATE: October 12, 2021 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter 
 
SUBJECT: Acknowledgement of Patti Ingram Spencer’s resignation from the 

Planning Commission, effective October 1, 2021, and Robert Ingram’s 

appointment to the Planning Commission, effective October 5, 2021 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Acknowledge Supervisor Miller’s acceptance of Patti Ingram Spencer’s 

resignation from the Planning Commission, effective October 1, 2021, and his appointment of Robert 

Ingram to the Planning Commission, effective October 5, 2021. 
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND:  
Patti Ingram Spencer was appointed by Supervisor Dan Miller to serve as District III representative to 

the Planning Commission for a term beginning on January 1, 2021. This appointment was 

acknowledged by the Board of Supervisors on January 12, 2021. In a letter dated September 23, 2021, 

Patti Ingram Spencer submitted her resignation from the District III representative position effective 

October 1, 2021. To fill the position, Supervisor Miller appointed Robert Ingram to serve as District 

III representative to the Planning Commission, effective October 5, 2021, 

 

Please acknowledge Supervisor Miller’s acceptance of Patti Ingram Spencer’s resignation from the 

Planning Commission, effective October 1, 2021 and his appointment of Robert Ingram as District III 

representative to the Planning Commission, effective October 5, 2021. 

 

 
 
 
 

Item Initiated by: Tine Mathiasen 

Approved by: Julie Patterson Hunter  

Submittal Date: October 5, 2021  
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